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 Dear CHS Families,

Thank you for your patience and fortitude with the shifting guidance and expectations around COVID-19.   

You may be aware that Denver Public Schools is moving from a mask mandate to strongly encouraging masks as of February 25th.  Colorado High School Charter is choosing to exercise our autonomy and continue with a mask mandate through at least March 25th.  This will also allow us to monitor case rates with the mandate lifted.  We want to avoid a situation where we lift the mandate and then have to go back to wearing masks.  We are working hard to find the balance between the social and emotional benefits of seeing people’s faces and smiles with the health needs of vulnerable groups.   

Over the next month, we will closely monitor COVID-19 data and reevaluate our decision in Mid-March around our policy after March 25th.  

Please do not hesitate to share your thoughts or feedback.  

Thank you,  
Clark Callahan 	
CHSC Executive Director

Familias de CHSC
Gracias por su paciencia y colaboracion con la orientación cambiante y las expectativas en torno a COVID-19.
Usted puede estar al tanto de que las Escuelas Públicas de Denver se están moviendo de un mandato de máscara a usando de opcion la mascara  a partir del 25 de febrero. Colorado High School Charter está eligiendo ejercer nuestra autonomía y continuar con un mandato de máscara por lo menos hasta el 25 de marzo. Esto también nos permitirá supervisar las tasas de casos con el mandato levantado. Queremos evitar una situación en la que levantemos el mandato y luego tengamos que volver a usar máscaras. Estamos trabajando para encontrar el equilibrio entre los beneficios sociales y emocionales de ver los rostros y las sonrisas de las personas con las necesidades de salud de los grupos vulnerables.
Durante el próximo mes monitorearemos de cerca los datos de COVID-19 y reevaluaremos nuestra decisión a mediados de marzo en torno a nuestra política después del 25 de marzo.
Por favor, no dude en compartir sus pensamientos o comentarios.
Gracias,
Clark Callahan 
Director Ejecutivo
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